
Longleaf Elementary 

 SAC Meeting Minutes  

11/2/22 – Salsas Cocina Melbourne 4:15 PM  

 

 

 

1. Meeting Call to Order / Determination of a Quorum - Ruth Singer at 4:23PM  

 

2.  Attendance - Eddy Lynn Kledzik 

 

Sheryl Brown 

Jess Hopkins - SAC Secretary 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik - SAC Co-Chair*  

Megan Pace 

Dave Reasland 

Ruth Singer – SAC Co-Chair* 

Cari Smith 

Cristina Smith 

Nicole Vannorsdall 

Kirlene Caesar 

Dawn Shinkle 

Guests: Rick Dillon- Assistant Principal 

 

3.  Adoption of Agenda - Ruth Singer – Ruth moved to accept, 2nd by Eddylynn  

 

4.  Adoption of the Minutes - Ruth Singer moved to accept after adding Kirlene to attendees,                          

2nd  Eddylynn 

 

5. New Business – Eddy Lynn Kledzik 

     

• School Improvement Plan approved by the board; posted to website  

 

• Science ASP offered to 5th graders – Eddylynn is the teacher, teaching science standards 

starting at 3rd grade level, 17 kids have joined, will be Tuesdays at 3PM-4PM 

 

• Science lab – being utilized by grade levels. Volunteers are assisting and getting supplies and 

prepping the room for teachers. A lot of activity with teachers utilizing the room and supplies.           

 

• Use of SAC money to purchase 1-2 Walkie-Talkies – VOTE Required to use SAC funds which 

were given by county from unclaimed funds by teachers. Total amount available $568.00.00 

 

*Vote held to purchase 4 walkie talkies at $140.00 each. Ruth motioned to for vote to purchase, Sheryl 

seconded. All in favor.  

  

6. Open Agenda - Ruth Singer –  

• Megan Pace discussed the success of the Fall Festival approximately $14,400 raised. 

Got a lot of feedback via Google Form survey. PTO is going well, they have made sure 



the teachers know they can submit for funds. 

 

7.  Next Meeting – January 11, 2023 – 4:15 PM at Longleaf Media Center  

 

8.  Adjournment - Ruth Singer 4:45PM   

 

 

 

****AMENDMENT to #7 NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD DECEMBER 7th, 2022 4:15PM at 

Longleaf Media Center. Meeting called due to School Recognition Funds being awarded to the school 

by the state. Employees were sent a form to gather input, and we will review at this meeting.   


